
   
 

   
 

 
 
 

Join us on July 13th and September 14th as the Chicago Fire FC take on the 2024 season at Soldier Field! 
 

The special ticket offer is open to all friends, families, and members of A Just Harvest! 
 

Purchase here or scan the QR code below: 
https://fevo-enterprise.com/group/Justharvest 

 


